
Thank you for your request for information which the Greater London Authority 
(GLA) received on 8 August 2022.  

The GLA does not hold the data outlined in your request. The statement referenced 
in your request was in response to an external independent research paper published 
by researchers from the University of Sheffield’s School of Health and Related 
Research (ScHARR), in collaboration with London School of Hygiene and Tropical 
Medicine (LSHTM). As a result, it would be necessary to contact the researchers 
directly with any requests relating to data cited in the paper. Dr Chloe Thomas is the 
First Author of the study from the University of Sheffield’s School of Health and 
Related Research. To get in touch with the research team at ScHARR, please 
see their original press release:  Junk food advertising restrictions prevent almost 
100,000 obesity cases and is expected to save the NHS £200m | News | The 
University of Sheffield 
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